
From: W. Taft Matney, Jr. <taft@taftmatney.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/6/2016 3:27:54 PM
Subject: H.4090 -- Pawn Bill

Katherine,

The Senate gave third reading to the pawnbroker bill Thursday morning (http://www.scstatehouse. 
gov/sess121_2015-2016/bills/4090.htm). That amended version included the changes you asked for during our 
meeting on 4/26.

With 19 minutes to spare before the 5:00 adjournment, the House concurred with the Senate amendments.

It was ratified today, so it will be coming down your way soon.

This joint effort between the Department of Consumer Affairs and the state's pawn industry began back in 2007, so
Thursday's result placed a lot of smiles on a lot of faces - updating rules for an industry to be able to effectively 
compete with neighboring states and also add consumer protections that reflect changing times.

If Governor Haley signs the bill, I would love to either have Carri Lybarker from Consumer Affairs and Jay Friedman 
from the SC Pawnbrokers' Association there for a photo op when she does it or have a photo of her signing it. Do you 
think either of those could work?

Thanks again, Katherine.

If there is anything you need in the interim, please let me know.

Have a great week.

Taft

Make sure to visit and "Like" our Facebook page: http://www.facebook.com/TMPRGA

W. Taft Matney, Jr.
TM Public Relations & Governmental Affairs
712 Knollwood Drive
Greenville, SC 29607-5219

Phone: 864/505-8866
Fax: 864/297-3871

Website: http://www.TaftMatney.com
E-Mail: taft@taftmatney.com
Twitter: http://twitter.com/TMPRandGA
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/TMPRGA 
LinkedIn: http://www.linkedin.com/in/taftmatney 
Skype: taftmatney

LEGAL & CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
The information transmitted is intended exclusively for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, review, retransmission, dissemination, distribution, 
reproduction or any action taken in reliance upon this message is prohibited. If you received this in error, please immediately 
contact the sender (by phone at 864/505-8866 or by e-mail at taft@taftmatney.com) and delete all related material from any 
computer.
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